
Dana LaVeine
   Dana has been in
the health care for 12
years. She decided to
start nursing school
right after high
school. Her first CNA
job was at Klein
Center in Burlington.
Dana joined the
Bickford family in
2013. She loves to
make the residents
laugh and come to
work and be with
family. Dana is in a
relationship with the
love of her life, Nick.
Dana has three boys,
Dreyton 14 years,
Preston 11 years.
Peyton "Boone" 9
years. Nick has two
sons, Kayden 8 years

and Kehlan 2 years. All
the boys are very
active in sports.
  In Dana's free time
she likes to spend
time with Nick and the
boys watching and
playing sports, riding
four wheelers,
boating, and fishing.
She also has a pet
lizard "Bite" that she is
very fond of. Dana is
planning on getting
her LPN in the fall and
staying with Bickford.
   Everyone in the
Bickford family
congratulates Dana on
this honor and thanks
her for her
contributions.
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8:35a Sit & Get Fit
1p Sports on TV
2:30p Sentimental    
Reflections DVD
5:30p Gaitheres

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikube

New Year's Day
8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10:30a Mary Keybrd
1:30p BINGO
3P Movie & Popcorn

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
1p Sports on TV
2:30p Sentimental    
Reflections DVD
5:30p Gaitheres
 
 

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikube

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Rummikube
10a Manicures
10:30a Ruth Piano
Noon Lunch Bunch
1P BINGO

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Resident Council
10:30a Cooking Class
11a Bowling
1:30p BINGO
3p Mind Strength
3:30p Trivia
Happy B-Day Bert

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Coffee Club
10a Men's Club
1p Bowling 
1:30p BINGO
2:00p BFM Meetiing
 
 

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
9a Walking Club
10a Belly Laughs
11a Craft
2:30p Rosary 
3:30p Bible Study

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10:30a Mary Keybrd
10:30a Manicures
1:30p BINGO
3P Movie & Popcorn

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
1p Sports on TV
2:30p Sentimental    
Reflections DVD
5:30p Gaitheres

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikube

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Rummikube
10a Manicures
10:30a Ruth Piano
1:30 Visiting & Fun
1:30 Minute 2 Win It
 

Hat Day with Pearl!
8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Minnie P. contest
10:30a Cooking Class
11a Minne P. show
1:30p Make snack
3p Mind Strength
3:30p Trivia

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Coffee Club
10a Men's Club
11a Mass
1p Bowling 
1:30p BINGO

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
9a Walking Club
10a Belly Laughs
11a Craft
2:30p Rosary 
3:30p Bible Study
5:30p Hymn Fest

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10:30a Mary Keybrd
2p Monthly Birthday    
  with Karen & Dan!
3P Movie & Popcorn

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
1p Sports on TV
2:30p Sentimental    
Reflections DVD
5:30p Gaitheres

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikube

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Rummikube
10a Manicures
10:30a Ruth Piano
1:30 Visiting & Fun
1:30 Minute 2 Win It

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Bird Watching
10:30a Cooking Class
11a Bowling
1:30p BINGO
3p Mind Strength
3:30p Trivia

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Coffee Club
10a Men's Club
1p Bowling 
1:30p BINGO
2p Praise Singers

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
9a Walking Club
10a Belly Laughs
11a Craft
1:30p Ron Piano
2:30p Rosary 
3:30p Bible Study

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10:30a Mary Keybrd
10:30a Manicures
1:30p BINGO
3P Movie & Popcorn

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
1p Sports on TV
2:30p Sentimental    
Reflections DVD
5:30p Gaitheres

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
2p Chapel AL
3p Chapel Mary B's
6p Rummikube
 
 
Happy B-Day Louise

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Rummikube
10a Manicures
10:30a Ruth Piano
1:30 Visiting & Fun
1:30 Minute 2 Win It

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Bird Watching
10:30a Cooking Class
11a Bowling
1:30p BINGO
3p Mind Strength
3:30p Trivia

Chocolate Cake Day
8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10a Coffee Club
10a Men's Club
1p Bowling 
1:30p BINGO
1:30 Talk of chocolate
cake

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
9a Walking Club
10a Belly Laughs
11a Craft
1:30p Ron Piano
2:30p Rosary 
3:30p Bible Study

8:35a Sit & Get Fit
10:30a Mary Keybrd
10:30a Manicures
1:30p BINGO
3P Movie & Popcorn
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